
Rules Committee, 

I believe it is long past time to rid ourselves of the electoral college and elect the President of 

the United States by popular vote. This would be the best and fairest method of electing the 

President for the entire nation, as the electoral college is outdated! 

Katherine Wright  

kmhgw@yahoo.com  

3875 Ridgewood Way  

West Linn , Oregon 97068 
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